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You Are Home Evan Turk 2019-06-04 Award-winning author
and illustrator Evan Turk showcases the beauty and
importance of the National Parks in this gorgeous
picture book that takes readers on an amazing tour
across the United States. Beneath the soaring doorways
of stone, and peaks that pierce the ceiling of clouds,
from every river, star, and stone comes the eternal
refrain: you are home. In simple, soaring language and
breathtaking art, acclaimed author-illustrator Evan Turk
has created a stirring ode to nature and nation. From
the rugged coast of Maine to the fiery volcanoes of
Hawaii, You Are Home reminds us that every animal,
plant, and person helps make this land a brilliant,
beautiful sanctuary of life.
The Pout-Pout Fish and the Can't-Sleep Blues Deborah
Diesen 2020-09-01 Mr. Fish is feeling tired, but he

The Pout-Pout Fish Giant Sticker Book Deborah Diesen
2016-05-10 Preschoolers will love the fun-packed pages
of this oh-so-cute Pout-Pout Fish sticker book. Little
hands will be kept busy using over 1,000 stickers
featuring characters from the series to finish sticker
scenes, solve mazes, and complete other puzzles. Perfect
for rainy days inside or sunny days outside, car trips
or at home, to share with friends or individual play,
this sticker book is sure to delight little guppies.
Pout-Pout Fish: Haunted House Deborah Diesen 2019-07-09
The New York Times bestselling Pout-Pout Fish series
from Deborah Diesen and illustrator Dan Hanna is back!
It's time for Halloween, and Mr. Fish is nervous about
visiting a haunted house with his friends—but he just
may be surprised that it's not all so scary!
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can't seem to snooze. He's got a bad case of the can'tsleep blues! His friends give good advice, and Mr. Fish
tries his best. But their methods don't work! Will he
ever get some rest? Swim along with Mr. Fish as he has
trouble falling asleep one night. With help from his
friends, he just might figure out a bedtime routine of
his own.
The Barefooted, Bad-Tempered Baby Brigade Deborah Diesen
2010-01-01 A group of babies stages a "protest crawl,"
in which they make their list of demands known to their
parents in no uncertain terms: no bibs, no mashed peas,
no frilly clothes. By the author of the New York Times
best-seller The Pout-Pout Fish.
El Pez Pucheros Deborah Diesen 2016-09-20 Swim along
with the Pout-Pout fish as he discovers that being glum
and spreading "dreary wearies" isn't really his destiny.
Bright ocean colors and playful rhyme come together in
this fun fish story that's sure to turn little pouts
into big smiles. This Spanish board book edition of the
New York Times bestseller will charm a wide audience of
bilingual speakers.
The Pout-Pout Fish Deborah Diesen 2008-03-18 A NEW YORK
TIMES BEST SELLER Deep in the water, Mr. Fish swims
about With his fish face stuck In a permanent pout. Can
his pals cheer him up? Will his pout ever end? Is there
something he can learn From an unexpected friend? Swim
along with the pout-pout fish as he discovers that being
glum and spreading "dreary wearies" isn't really his
destiny. Bright ocean colors and playful rhyme come
together in this fun fish story that's sure to turn even
the poutiest of frowns upside down.The Pout-Pout Fish is
a 2009 Bank Street - Best Children's Book of the Year.
Pout-Pout Fish: Goes to the Doctor Deborah Diesen
2020-02-25
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Happy Hanukkah, Pout-Pout Fish Deborah Diesen 2020-09-15
Celebrate Hanukkah with Mr. Fish and his friends—it's
eight nights of fun! From a delicious meal to lighting
the menorah, Hanukkah is a time of joy. This short and
sweet mini-adventure was created to introduce the
youngest guppies to the New York Times–bestselling PoutPout Fish series.
Pout-Pout Fish: Easter Surprise Deborah Diesen
2018-12-31 It's Easter in the deep blue sea! Join Mr.
Fish and his friends on their annual Easter egg hunt. Is
this the year when Pout-Pout Fish finally comes home
with an egg of his own? Turn little pouts into big
smiles with this new paperback series based on the New
York Times–bestselling Pout-Pout Fish books.
The Hair of Zoe Fleefenbacher Goes to School Laurie
Halse Anderson 2019-06-11 Acclaimed author Laurie Halse
Anderson and vibrant illustrator Ard Hoyt style a hairraising story that is sure to be a ‘do! Zoe
Fleefenbacher has one blue eye and one green eye and
bright red hair that goes on...forever. Her hair has
always been unruly, but now she is in first grade and
according to her teacher, Ms. Trisk, “first grade has
rules.” It takes countless barrettes and scrunchies to
finally hold Zoe’s hair. But when it can help with an
uncooperative science lesson, will Ms. Trisk let Zoe’s
hair free?
The Pout-Pout Fish and the Bully-Bully Shark Deborah
Diesen 2017-09-05 Mr. Fish finds the courage to speak up
for his friends when a shark comes to the park and
bullies them.
The Pout-Pout Fish: Wipe Clean Workbook ABC, 1-20
Deborah Diesen 2015-05-05 Learn the alphabet and how to
count with the Pout-Pout Fish and his friends in this
bright activity book with a wipe-clean format.
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The Paper Kingdom Helena Ku Rhee 2020-02-18 An office at
night is reimagined as a fantastical kingdom of paper
complete with friendly dragons in this own voices
picture book. When the babysitter is unable to come,
Daniel is woken out of bed and joins his parents as they
head downtown for their jobs as nighttime office
cleaners. But the story is about more than brooms, mops,
and vacuums. Mama and Papa turn the deserted office
building into a magnificent kingdom filled with paper.
Then they weave a fantasy of dragons and kings to
further engage their reluctant companion--and even
encourage him to one day be the king of a paper kingdom.
The Paper Kingdom expresses the joy and spirit of a
loving family who turn a routine and ordinary experience
into something much grander. Magical art by Pascal
Campion shows both the real world and the fantasy
through the eyes of the young narrator.
The Pout-Pout Fish Cleans Up the Ocean Deborah Diesen
2019-06-04 Mr. Fish and his friends have noticed
something strange in their ocean—a big, big MESS! How
did it get there? What can they do about it? The closer
they look, the more they see where the mess came from .
. . and they'll have to work together to get rid of it.
This jacketed hardcover in the New York
Times–bestselling Pout-Pout Fish series from Deborah
Diesen and illustrator Dan Hanna, The Pout-Pout Fish
Cleans Up the Ocean, will teach little guppies how to
take responsibility for their actions and for the
environment.
The Pout-Pout Fish Look-and-Find Book Deborah Diesen
2018-04-10 An interactive seek-and-find book, starring
the New York Times-bestselling Pout-Pout Fish and all
his friends! The bestselling Pout-Pout Fish series now
includes a seek-and-find book! Young guppies will
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delight in searching for Mr. Fish, his friends, and a
playful collection of objects hidden in the pictures.
Each page is packed with undersea artwork, and points
out specific items or characters for readers to find.
The Pout-Pout Fish Look-and-Find Book is sure to keep
fans entertained for hours, and turn little pouts into
big smiles!
The Pout-Pout Fish in the Big-Big Dark Deborah Diesen
2015-07-07 Mr. Fish wants to help his friend Ms. Clam
when she loses her pearl, but though he's fast as a
sailfish, as smart as dolphin, and as strong as a shark,
Mr. Fish has a secret: he's scared of the dark! Very
young children will swim along with Mr. Fish as he
journeys deep into the ocean to new and mysterious
places. They will discover, as Mr. Fish does, the power
of friendship to light the way through the big-big dark.
Kiss, Kiss, Pout-Pout Fish Deborah Diesen 2015-12-15 "An
original board book featuring Mr. Fish that tells us
what love is"-The Pout-Pout Fish in the Big-Big Dark Deborah Diesen
2014-07-22 This e-book includes audio narration. Mr.
Fish wants to help his friend Ms. Clam when she loses
her pearl, but though he's fast as a sailfish, as smart
as dolphin, and as strong as a shark, Mr. Fish has a
secret: he's scared of the dark! Very young children
will swim along with Mr. Fish as he journeys deep into
the ocean to new and mysterious places. They will
discover, as Mr. Fish does, the power of friendship to
light the way through the big-big dark.
Pout-Pout Fish: Lucky Leprechaun Deborah Diesen
2019-01-08 The star of Deborah Diesen and Dan Hanna's
New York Times bestselling series is back to celebrate
St. Patrick's Day. Celebrate St. Patrick's Day with the
Pout-Pout Fish in The Pout-Pout Fish: Lucky Leprechaun!
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Will Mr. Fish and his friends find their pot of gold?
The Pout-Pout Fish Goes to School Deborah Diesen
2014-06-24 Turn little pouts into big smiles! Mr. Fish
is nervously awaiting his first day of school, and he
frets about not knowing how to write his name, how to
draw shapes, and how to do math—until he's reassured
that school is the perfect place to learn how to master
all of these new skills, in Pout-Pout Fish Goes to
School from Deborah Diesen and Dan Hanna.
Sweet Dreams, Pout-Pout Fish Deborah Diesen 2015-01-13
Drowsy Mr. Fish gets ready for his cozy seaweed bed.
Equality's Call Deborah Diesen 2020-02-18 Learn all
about the history of voting rights in the United
States—from our nation’s founding to the present day—in
this powerful picture book from the New York Times
bestselling author of The Pout-Pout Fish. A right isn’t
right till it’s granted to all… The founders of the
United States declared that consent of the governed was
a key part of their plan for the new nation. But for
many years, only white men of means were allowed to
vote. This unflinching and inspiring history of voting
rights looks back at the activists who answered
equality’s call, working tirelessly to secure the right
for all to vote, and it also looks forward to the future
and the work that still needs to be done.
The Pout-Pout Fish, Far, Far from Home Deborah Diesen
2019-01-15 An exciting new adventure starring the New
York Times-Bestselling Pout-Pout Fish! Mr. Fish has
prepped and packed, And he’s made big plans to roam.
He’s ready for adventure On his trip away from home! But
sometimes trips have detours And not everything goes
right. Without his favorite toy, Can he fall asleep at
night? Swim along with Mr. Fish as he explores new
places and meets new friends in THE POUT-POUT FISH, FAR,
the-pout-pout-fish-look-and-find-a-pout-pout-fish-novelty

FAR FROM HOME. He might just learn that a few bumps
along the way are all part of the journey. Deborah
Diesen and Dan Hanna are back with everyone's favorite
grumpy fish, to show that love doesn’t have to be
packed, it travels with you always.
Randy, the Badly Drawn Horse T. L. McBeth 2020-08-04 T.
L. McBeth's Randy, the Badly Drawn Horse is the
hilarious picture book tale of a child's illustrated
creation who (never having seen himself) thinks he's
extraordinarily beautiful. Randy knows he’s a beautiful
horse—everyone says so. From his silky coat to his
perfect smile to his very name, reserved only for the
most special of creatures, Randy is beyond compare. This
laugh-out-loud picture book plays with expectations and
takes you inside a child's imaginary world, through
construction-paper mountains, popsicle-stick forests,
and sandpaper deserts. Readers are sure to fall for this
maybe-not-so-beautiful but wholly endearing character.
You Can Do It, Pout-Pout Fish! Deborah Diesen 2019-04-09
Writer Deborah Diesen and illustrator Dan Hanna present
a Level 1 Beginning Reader paperback about confidence
featuring the star of the New York Times—bestselling
series in You Can Do It, Pout-Pout Fish! Mr. Fish has a
fun idea! He is going to make a painting for his friends
at school, and he does not need any help. He can do this
on his own! But when his plan doesn’t work, he may end
up needing his friends after all. Turn little pouts into
big smiles with this series of books perfect for young
readers.
The Pout-Pout Fish book and CD storytime set Deborah
Diesen 2013-02-19
Smile, Pout-Pout Fish Deborah Diesen 2014-07-29 This ebook includes audio narration. A mini-adventure to
introduce the youngest guppies to the popular Pout-Pout
4/6

Downloaded from universalpacking.co.uk on August 18, 2022
by guest

Fish No need to be worried! No need to be sad! Toddlers
will love swimming along with the Pout-Pout Fish as he
turns little frowns into big smiles. With just one line
of text per page, this simple, twelve-page board book
will send Debbie Diesen and Dan Hanna's much loved PoutPout Fish flippering and swishing into the hearts and
minds of very young children.
The Pout-Pout Fish and the Mad, Mad Day Deborah Diesen
2021-05-11 The New York Times-bestselling children's
book series returns with The Pout-Pout Fish and the Mad,
Mad Day. The Pout-Pout Fish's morning has been maddening
and rough. Disappointments and frustrations—Mr. Fish has
had enough! It's been one thing, then another, then
another stacked on top. He's mad and getting madder. Is
there any way to stop? Swim along with Mr. Fish as he
faces his anger and gains new understandings. With a
little help from his friends, he might just discover the
healing power of words and self-compassion.
Be a Maker Katey Howes 2021-08-01 Appealing, rhyming
story that celebrates making in many forms.
Be Thankful, Pout-Pout Fish Deborah Diesen 2019-09-03
The star of the New York Times bestselling series is
back to celebrate Thanksgiving in Be Thankful, Pout-Pout
Fish, an original board book from author Deborah Diesen
and illustrator Dan Hanna. Gobble! Gobble! It’s
Thanksgiving under the sea, and Mr. Fish has much to be
grateful for. Toddlers will love swimming along with the
pout-pout fish as he turns little pouts into big smiles
in this original board book.
The Pout-Pout Fish Deborah Diesen 2013-08-06 A NEW YORK
TIMES BEST SELLER Deep in the water, Mr. Fish swims
about With his fish face stuck In a permanent pout. Can
his pals cheer him up? Will his pout ever end? Is there
something he can learn From an unexpected friend? Swim
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along with the pout-pout fish as he discovers that being
glum and spreading "dreary wearies" isn't really his
destiny. Bright ocean colors and playful rhyme come
together in Deborah Diesen's fun fish story that's sure
to turn even the poutiest of frowns upside down.
Peter & Ernesto: A Tale of Two Sloths Graham Annable
2018-04-10 Peter and Ernesto are sloths. Peter and
Ernesto are friends. But Peter and Ernesto are nothing
alike. Peter loves their tree and never wants to leave,
while Ernesto loves the sky and wants to see it from
every place on Earth. When Ernesto leaves to have a
grand adventure, Peter stays behind and frets. The two
friends grow even closer in separation, as Peter the
homebody expands his horizons and Ernesto the wanderer
learns the value of home. With ridiculously cute art and
simple, funny text, their reunion is even more adorable
than you are imagining. Laika Studios superstar artist,
writer, and director Graham Annable brings all his
significant powers to bear on this timeless friendship
story for the youngest graphic novel readers.
Smile, Pout-Pout Fish Deborah Diesen 2014-01-07 Follows
pout-pout fish as he turns frowns into smiles.
Lift-the-Flap Tab: Hide-and-Seek, Pout-Pout Fish Deborah
Diesen 2015-01-13 This is a colorful collection for all
little Pout-Pout fans. With tabbed edges and fun flaps
to lift on each page, kids will be thrilled to discover
the world of the Pout-Pout fish. Debbie Diesen and Dan
Hanna's bestselling Pout-Pout Fish comes flippering and
swishing into the hearts and minds of very young
children with this interactive and fun tale sure to
delight the sleepiest of guppies.
Pout-Pout Fish: Goes to the Dentist Deborah Diesen
2020-05-19 The star of Deborah Diesen's New York Times
bestselling Pout-Pout Fish series is back, off to the
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dentist in this affordable 8 x 8 paperback format-featuring illustrations by Dan Hanna. In Pout-Pout Fish:
Goes to the Dentist, he's getting nervous—will the
dentist be able to help him smile? At a low price point
and with two pages of stickers, this new format is fun
and accessible for Mr. Fish's fans and newcomers alike.
You Can Make a Friend, Pout-Pout Fish! Deborah Diesen
2019-04-09 The Pout-Pout Fish is feeling down in the
dumps—he does not have a friend at school to play with.
But how does he make a friend? Will it be hard to do?
With the help of some undersea creatures, Mr. Fish
realizes that maybe making friends isn't so scary. Turn
little pouts into big smiles with this Beginning Reader,
featuring the characters and settings you love from
Deborah Diesen and Dan Hanna's New York
Times–bestselling Pout-Pout Fish series.
The Pout-Pout Fish, Far, Far from Home Deborah Diesen
2017-04-04 An exciting new adventure starring the New
York Times-Bestselling Pout-Pout Fish! Mr. Fish has
prepped and packed, And he’s made big plans to roam.
He’s ready for adventure On his trip away from home! But
sometimes trips have detours And not everything goes
right. Without his favorite toy, Can he fall asleep at
night? Swim along with Mr. Fish as he explores new
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places and meets new friends in THE POUT-POUT FISH, FAR,
FAR FROM HOME. He might just learn that a few bumps
along the way are all part of the journey. Deborah
Diesen and Dan Hanna are back with everyone's favorite
grumpy fish, to show that love doesn’t have to be
packed, it travels with you always.
The Pout-Pout Fish Halloween Faces Deborah Diesen
2018-08-07 Boo! Little guppies will delight in seeing
the Pout-Pout Fish try on different Halloween costumes,
from a caped superhero to a grinning ghost to a cheerycheery mummy. With googly eyes and a different costume
on every spread, this addition to the Pout-Pout Fish
novelty collection is sure to turn little pouts into big
smiles!
The Not Very Merry Pout-Pout Fish Deborah Diesen
2015-09-08 "A gift should be big, And a gift should be
bright. And a gift should be perfect- Guaranteed to
bring delight. And a gift should have meaning Plus a bit
of bling-zing, So I'll shop till I drop For each justright thing!" Will Mr. Fish find perfect gifts for
everyone on his list? Will he finish his shopping in
time? Swim along with Mr. Fish on his holiday shopping
quest in The Not Very Merry Pout-Pout Fish. He might
just discover that the best gifts of all come straight
from the heart.
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